
MONTGOMERY COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

Phone 301-279-3617 ◆ Fax 301-279-3860 ◆ boe@mcpsmd.org ◆ www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org

850 Hungerford Drive ◆ Rockville, Maryland 20850

February 18, 2015

Dear Community Member, 

The Montgomery County Board of Education is conducting a search for a new superintendent of 
schools. We are working with the executive search firm of Hazard, Young, Attea & Associates (HYA) 
to identify the best possible candidate for the position. 

An important part of the process is to gain an understanding of the qualities and expertise our com-
munity would like to see in our next superintendent. As part of our effort to collect this information, 
the Board’s search consultants will hold four public forums for the community. These public forums 
will be held on the following dates:

Wednesday, March 4, 2015, 7:00 – 9:00 p.m.
• � Eastern Middle School, 300 University Boulevard, East, Silver Spring  

(Amharic, French, and Spanish) 

• � Walter Johnson High School, 6400 Rock Spring Drive, Bethesda  
(Korean and Spanish) 

Thursday, March 5, 2015, 7:00 – 9:00 p.m.
• � Gaithersburg High School, 101 Education Boulevard, Gaithersburg  

(Chinese, Korean, and Spanish) 

• � Paint Branch High School, 14121 Old Columbia Pike, Burtonsville  
(French, Spanish, and Vietnamese)

Child care services (for ages 4 and older) will be provided. Simultaneous interpretation will be 
available as noted above in Amharic, Chinese, French, Korean, Spanish, and Vietnamese. For sign 
language interpretation, please call 301-517-5539 by February 27, 2015.

We hope that you will attend one of these forums to share your thoughts and experiences with us. If 
you are unable to attend any of these forums, please provide input by completing our online super-
intendent profile survey, which will be available later this month.

For additional information about the search process and to complete the online survey, please visit 
the MCPS website at www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org and search “Superintendent Search”.

Sincerely, 

Patricia B. O’Neill 
President

ይህ ደብዳቤ በአማርኛ በበላይ ተቆጣጣሪያችን ድር ገፅ ይገኛል።
新學監徵聘網頁上提供這封信的中文譯本。
Esta carta está a disposición en español en nuestra página de búsqueda de un superintendente en el Internet.
본 편지의 한국어판이 교육감 선정 웹사이트에 준비되어 있습니다.
Une copie de la lettre concernant la recherche du superintendent est disponible en français sur notre page Web.
Lá thơ này có trên trang mạng tìm tổng giám đốc nha học vụ bằng tiếng Việt Nam.

www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org

